
 
 
 
 
Dear Fanny Families, 
 

Summer swimming is right around the corner.  As we prepare for the 2014 swim season, it is important to address the growing 
needs of our swim team.  Over the last 6 years, Fanny Chapman has grown to the largest competitive swim team in the Bux-
Mont Swim League.  
 
There are several small, but important, changes that will take place this year.  We are communicating these changes in 

BOTH the team packet and the Fanny Pod to give our families plenty of advanced notice. 

 

1. All returning swimmers/divers will be required to have team paperwork and pool membership forms 

completed by MAY 4, 2014.  If your swim team forms and payment have not been received by the pool 

office, a spot will NOT be held for your swimmer on the team and they will be required to attend swim 

team tryouts. 

2. All families with swimmers/divers are required to volunteer for 3 meets.  This includes the families of our 

graduating seniors. We know you have given so much of your time over the years, but as our team has grown, so 
has the need for volunteers. 

3. Volunteering checks will increase to $150.00 this year.  Please remember checks will be returned to the 
families who have completed their 3 meet quota at the end of the swim season. 

2014 promises to be another exciting year for our swim team.  We will have several new faces on the coaching staff and we 
are hard at work helping the coaches plan exciting activities for the upcoming swim season. 
 

Thank you again for all of your help.  We look forward to another great season and GO DOLPHINS!   
 

*****PLEASE COMPLETE THE ENTIRE FORM BELOW***** 
 

Parents of all swim team members (8 & under through senior swimmers) are required to work 3 meets along with any 

Championship Meets your swimmer(s) attends. 
 

Parent(s) Names: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________ Age:  __________________ 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________ Age:  __________________ 
Child’s Name: __________________________________ Age:  __________________ 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________ Age:  __________________ 
 
EMAIL ADDRESS YOU WOULD LIKED USED FOR SIGN UP GENIUS EMAILS: ___________________________ 
 

I have read the enclosed volunteer letter and acknowledge that I understand the changes for the upcoming 2014 swim season.  
I also understand that each family has a 3 meet quota to fulfill.  Failure to comply will result in your $150.00 check being 
retained and cashed by the Parent’s Board. 
 
        ___________________________________________ 
           Signature  

 

*** For families who have a child trying out for the swim team this year and have no other swimmers already on 

the team, please do not submit a volunteer form or check until you have been notified by the coaches that your child 

has made the team. *** 


